
From: Grovermc@aol.com
To: JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: Please support Senate Bill 860
Date: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 8:37:08 AM

In my 26 years as a Licensed Professional Counselor in the State of Oregon, our legislators have given
little support to equity in financial payment and access to equal service provision with other mental health
providers.
 
Support of Senate Bill 860 will support my patients and the services I provide to much needed quality
mental health provision.
Marilyn C. Grover, MA, LPC
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